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Dear Parents,

We are approaching the end of this very unique academic session 2020-21, with most
of it being remote learning and some of it being a combination of blended and face-to-
face learning for our students. Despite the lockdown and the challenges of remote
learning, our kindergarteners have overcome them all and have emerged successful
with their learning being unstoppable. It is unbelievable, yet true that most of our KG-
1 students have completed a year of learning and have made good progress without
physically stepping into their school or meeting their friends and teachers face-to -
face.

At KGS, we remain committed to providing a positive and stimulating learning
environment, where our students feel safe, happy and challenged to think deep,
enquire and discover their creativity and strengths, as we reinforce life-long and life-
worthy learning.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the unparalleled support
provided by you, both to your child and to the school during this unique learning
journey. You have been our equal partners in teaching and have made all the hands
on resources requested available at home as a result of which our students did not
miss out on the hands-on experiential learning. You made sure that your child
completed all the tasks and submitted them online and on time so that we could track
their progress and measure the impact of remote learning on student achievement.
We thank you immensely for being the pillar of support to our children and for helping
us steer their learning remotely.

We have already begun the final round of one-on-one assessments and would be
providing you feedback about their overall progress, strengths and next steps by mid-
March. Please note that the last working day for the students of KG1 and KG2 for
this academic year will be Thursday, 11" March 2021.

Thank you once again for your continued support, understanding and deep
engagement as we together nurture our students and make them worthy citizens of
tomorrow.

Warm regards,

e

Asha Alexander
Principal
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education
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